
Tender Notice 

 

27.05.2025 

BHEL tender notice of  
Expression of Interest from Potential partners for Utilizing of 200 MW SPV 

module manufacturing line inside BHEL SBD premises 

BHEL has published notification for Expression of Interest from Potential partners 

for Utilizing of 200 MW SPV module manufacturing line inside BHEL SBD 
premises as per the details given below: 

Sl. Material NIT No 

Bid 

Submission 
Closing Date 

1 

Expression of Interest from Potential 

partners for Utilizing of 200 MW SPV 
module manufacturing line inside 
BHEL SBD premises 

91212 27/05/2025 

 

The complete EOI document has been uploaded to following website: 

  https://www.bhel.com/tenders with NIT no 91212 

  

Kindly note that the EOI is due on 27/05/2025 (DD/MM/YYYY), 14:00:00 Hrs. (IST)   

Please submit your response to the EOI vide email as mentioned in EOI  

This is for your kind information so that you can explore participation in the EOI.  

 


